June 7, 2010

To:  Wheatfield Township Supervisors

From:  Wheatfield Township Planning Commission

Re:  Citizens Advisory Report

The Wheatfield Township Planning Commission reviewed the Citizens Advisory Report at the February 8th, 2010 Planning Commission meeting and approved the review of the report at the March 8th, 2010 Planning Commission meeting.  These are our recommendations from the Citizens Advisory Report.

If you should have any questions or suggestions, please advise.

Sincerely,

Paul Finkenbinder

Chairman, Wheatfield Township Planning Commission
